
From: Anna Belomoina <belomoi2@uwm.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:21 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>; Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Opposed To Live Nation / Ticketmaster New Concert Venues 
 

Live Nation’s proposed development threatens the very existence of Turner Hall, Cactus Club, Miller 
High Life Theatre, The Pabst Theater, The Riverside Theater, Shank Hall, The Rave/Eagles Club, and many 
other iconic neighborhood music stages, which make Milwaukee’s live music scene a jewel among the 
nation. Please oppose the Live Nation/Ticketmaster concert venue project. Thank you. 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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